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RCSD Hosting First-Ever Esports Tournament for Elementary Students 

Who: 
Students from Roberto Clemente School No. 8, Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. School No. 9, and Charles Carroll 
School No. 46

What: 
E-sports tournament 

When:
Saturday, March 23, 2024, 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.  

Where:
Charles Carroll School No. 46
250 Newcastle Road
Rochester, NY 14610

Details:
The Rochester City School District will be hosting its first-ever Esports tournament for elementary students on 
Saturday, March 23, 2024.  Students from Roberto Clemente School No. 8, Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. School 
No. 9, and Charles Carroll School No. 46 will be participating in a Mario Kart tournament. After some prelimi-
nary rounds, scores will be tallied, and the top two teams per school will advance to a championship round.  

In February, students from five secondary schools participated in a Rocket League tournament at Great Lakes 
Gaming in Rochester.  Rocket League is a sport-based video game featuring a soccer game with cars based 
on teamwork and outmaneuvering opponents. 

The District also has a Girls Who Game Club, made up of students from East Upper School, Edison Career 
and Technology High School, Mary McLeod Bethune School No. 45, and Montessori Academy School No. 53.  
The RCSD Girls Who Game Club has already received prestigious honors since its inception in 2021.  The 
team placed first in North America for its work toward a United Nations Sustainability and Development goal of 
affordable and clean energy and gender equality.  
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Safety Patrol Award Ceremony Honoring Longtime School No. 22 Employee

Who:
Noel Colon, organizer of the safety patrol program
Dr. Demario Strickland, Interim Superintendent of Schools
Adam Bello, Monroe County Executive

What:
School No. 22 Safety Patrol Award Ceremony

When:
Monday, June 16, 2025, 5:30 p.m.  

Where:
Abraham Lincoln School No. 22
595 Upper Falls Blvd.
Rochester, NY 14605

Details:
Abraham Lincoln School No. 22 will host its annual Safety Patrol Award Ceremony, during which new student officers are 
designated for the upcoming school year. The ceremony honors student leaders who contribute to a safe and supportive 
school environment by assisting with arrival and dismissal and helping younger classmates navigate the school day. 

This year, Monroe County Executive Adam Bello will attend the ceremony to surprise and formally recognize Mr. Noel 
Colon, a bilingual special education teaching assistant who has worked at School No. 22 since 1994 and has served in the 
Rochester City School District for even longer.  Mr. Colon played a key role in organizing this ceremony each year, helping 
students feel seen and celebrated for their leadership.  

Beyond his role in the classroom, Mr. Colon is deeply involved in the community, volunteering through his church, teach-
ing guitar to students, and supporting summer and after-school programs. Known for his dedication, he often arrives 
early and stays late, serving as a steady and supportive presence for generations of students.
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